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Dear Mr. Fargano and members of the Broadband Forum Technical Committee, 

Thank you for your communication of 7 Dec 2017 regarding the update on the current status of IEEE 802.3 EPON YANG model development.
The IEEE P802.3.2 (IEEE 802.3cf) YANG Data Model Definitions project is working on YANG model development for IEEE 802.3. The project is working on a YANG data model for EPON and the latest code for YANG models is available on github https://github.com/YangModels/yang/tree/master/standard/ieee/802.3/draft. We appreciate your review and your comments will be considered. The project is currently in the WG ballot [****if the request of WG ballot is approved on Thursday***]. 
We look forward to further communications on coordination on YANG modeling for EPON.
Sincerely,

David Law

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
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